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Club Meeting

This month the Christmas party 
will be held on Thursday Jan 10th. 

at PUD #3
2621 E Johns Prairi-
eRoad, Shelton, WA
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While not much business was con-
ducted at the Christmas party, there 
were a few things mentioned.

First Tom noted that there are only 
a couple of weeks left for the $25 
discount for renewing early, as 
of the 1st of January the dues are 
$100.

It was also noted that negotiations 
with the Port are ongoing and we 
will hopefully have results by next 
meeting.

We also voted to try to get the 

Colonial House for the Christmas 
party next year. Bonnie Beatty was 
put in charge of reservations.

We’ve gotten approximately half 
of the club certified which isn’t bad 
considering how lousy the weather 
has been.

The Christmas party was very well 
attended and the food was GREAT! 
I’d like to thank everyone who 
brought their favorite dish and 

especially Burt, 
Mary, Sharon 
and Jody for the 
great job on the 
turkey and ham. I 
attended a Lion’s 
club dinner at the 
Lake Limerick 
country club and 
our food was 
FAR better!

Have a Merry 
Christmas and 
Happy new year.

Locks have 
been changed at 
Sanderson field



President............................Tom Strom......................... (360)350-0181 
Vice President...................Burt Daggett..................... (360)427-6653
Treasurer............................Charles Kentfield............. (360)866-9473
Secretary............................Bob Beatty......................... (360)426-5601
Safety Officer.................... John Tupper...................... (360)426-6383

Board Members

Board Member..................Tom Strom ........................ (360)350-0181
Board Member.................. Jody Diaz........................... (360)427-6102
Board Member..................Stacy Myers...................... (360)426-9367
Board Member..................Bob Beatty......................... (360)426-5601
Board Member..................Burt Daggett..................... (360)427-6653
Alt Board Member...........Bob Mason........................ (360)426-9256
Alt Board Member...........Chuck Kentfield............... (360)866-9473

Club Officers

Page 2

Dues are $75 if paid before Jan 
1st, $100 Thereafter. 

If you pay by mail send your dues, 
proof of 2012 AMA membership 
and a self addressed stamped 
envelope to the Treasurer:

Chuck Kentfield

3122 Madrona Beach Rd.
Olympia WA 98502

Make checks payable to SFRCF

About 2013 Contract

As it stands right now 
we will sign an exten-
tion on our lease in the 
near future. The lease 
remains virtually the 
same with the excep-
tion of the number 
of “required days” is 
reduced to 2 from 4. 
These events can still 
be cancelled.
	 Tom told me that 
the Port is consider-
ing more development 
of the area we use and 
did not want to nego-
ciate a new contract.
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Club Scheduled Events for 2012

dues are $100.00 on January 1st and after

Check out our web site at http://sfrcf.quintex.com

January 1st 9:00 am..........First fly of the year - Sanderson field - Locks will be changed!
December 12th..................Christmas Party

No closures this month, the calendar could change. Check the website before heading to Sanderson field
http://sfrcf.quintex.com/event/events.html

Event dates in black are scheduled.    Events in gray are complete.

January 2013
Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday

30 31 1
SFRCF Board meeting

2 3 4 5

6 7
9:00 AM RC Breakfast

8 9 10
SFRCF Club meeting

11 12

13 14 15 16 17 18 19

20 21 22 23 24 25 26

27 28 29 30 31 1 2
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SFRCF Board meeting
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6 7
9:00 AM RC Breakfast

8 9 10
SFRCF Club meeting

11 12

13 14 15 16 17 18 19

20 21 22 23 24 25 26

27 28 29 30 31 1 2
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The new contract allows us to schedule non-exclusive days again, however if the car 
clubs don’t go to the new track we may not keep many.


